
I wish I could share all the stories.  There 
really is never enough space.  God blessed us this year in some 
very visible ways with some very evident fruit and for that we are 

so grateful to Him.  And we know that God worked in and through your prayers and support.  
Let me say this loudly—“Thank 
you for being a part of this 
ministry with us!” 
 
Please pray for these things 
on the left.  Please also pray 
for the work that needs to be 
done over the summer.   
 
One big thing is that 
there are many new 
transfers coming in.  
Pray that God would 
make it possible to 
connect with them 
and share the Gospel 

with many of them—
especially at UTSA. 
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Notes from Dan and DeAnn 

 

This month I (Dan) will be in Puerto Rico for a 
summer mission.  (Most likely I’ll have just 

arrived when you receive this letter.)  Please pray 
for this mission trip.  We should have about 40 
students, many from the states and some joining 
from Puerto Rico. This is a combination spiritual 

development training camp and missions trip.  
Please pray for the Gospel to go out and for many 
steps of faith to be taken!  Pray for safety for all 
participants.  And pray that the impact from this 

will be felt back on campus! 

The images were from a story shared on the SATXAIA Instagram.  You can check out more here: 
www.instagram.com/satxaia/ This month I plan on posting a video from Puerto Rico and the mission trip.  So please 

check: www.dananddeann.com/video  in the next week or so! 


